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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:   Lauren Costa, Office of the Select board 
From: Lt. Richard Pedrini, Officer in Charge, Traffic, Details and Licensing Unit 
 
Date: November 5, 2021 
 
SUBJ: Amsden St. No Parking Request 
 
1. The APD Traffic Unit has no objection to the placement of a No Parking sign on the east side of 
Amsden St. at the intersection of Mass. Ave.  The Town’s Traffic Rules and Orders already prohibit 
parking within 20 feet of an intersection.  Additionally, similar parking restrictions are in place on the 
following streets; Cleveland (One-way), Marathon (One-way), Trowbridge, Teel, and Henderson.  There 
is also ample parking on Mass Ave. for retail establishment in this area.  


